MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlotte City Council

FROM:

Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney

RE:

CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE:

June 19, 2020

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. Ordinance Drafting. Our office has been conferring with the Chief and the City Manager regarding reintroduction of a fireworks ordinance. The ordinance was prepared some time ago but at some point, the City decided not to pursue adoption of the ordinance. Apparently, there now appears to be interest in adopting a fireworks ordinance.

The proposed ordinance will be introduced at this Council meeting and once introduced, we will work with the Chief and City Manager in order to ensure this meets the current perceived needs of the City.

TMH:ddy